
Diocesan Advent Service at Westminster Cathedral  

December 2024 

On Wednesday 4th December, the Faith Ambassadors from both St 

Mary’s and St Charles attended the Advent Carol Service at 

Westminster Cathedral, alongside children from other schools 

across the Diocese. This annual event was organised by the 

Catholic Children’s Society in thanks to Catholic schools who 

support their charitable works. 

As always, it was a joyful event with fantastic performances, 

beautiful carol singing and even the real life donkey and goat in 

attendance!!! Our Faith Ambassadors met Bishop Paul McAleenan, 

who was the celebrant of this special event. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 


